
“The NRLCA is hearing that an Executive Order will be issued today by the Administration that will 

eliminate the USPS Board of Governors and the Postal Regulatory Commission, move the Postal Service 

under the jurisdiction of the Commerce Department, and parse out certain services.  This threat is 

real!  We need all of our members to contact their members of Congress and tell them to stand up against 

this Executive Order.  The phone number to the Capitol Switchboard is 202-224-3121.  Call the number 

and ask to speak to your Representative.”  Friday 21, 2025 

To find out who your Representative is, go to www.congress.gov and enter your address under Contact 

Your Member. 

http://www.congress.gov/

